
Killingly	Public	Schools	
Bus	Transportation	Opt-Out	Form	

	
	

Linda	Records,	Transportation	Department	
860-779-6790	

	

	
	
In	an	effort	to	create	efficient	bus	routes	for	all	Killingly	students	we	are	seeking	support	from	families	
that	do	not	use	KPS	Transportation.		If	your	child	is	currently	not	riding	the	bus,	please	consider	
completing	this	form.			
	
Last	year	we	identified	400	students	that	did	not	ride	the	bus,	yet	we	included	all	students	when	we	
designed	bus	routes.			
	
If	your	child	does	not	ride	the	bus,	please	complete	this	form	and	return	this	form	to	your	child’s	
school.		
	
Your	support	is	appreciated!	
	
	
	
	
	
Student’s	Full	Name:	____________________________________________________________	
	
Home	Address:	_________________________________________________________________	
	
Parent	/	Guardian	Full	Name:	______________________________________________________	
	
	
	
My	child	will	not	need	school	bus	transportation	for	the	2017-18	school	year.	I	understand	that	I	may	
change	my	child’s	status	at	any	time	by	calling	860-779-6790.	Transportation	will	require	a	24-	hour	
notice	to	communicate	the	change	to	your	child’s	bus	driver.		
	
	
	
Parent	/Guardian	Signature:	_____________________________________		Date:	________________	
	
	


